
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 
 

Intradistrict Communication 
 

 
DATE:  September 27, 2023 
  
TO:  School Administrators  
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
Matt Alvernaz, School Safety Coordinator 

 
SUBJECT: SRO Training Follow-Up 
 

 
  
A training for School Resource Officers (SRO’s) was held on September 8, 2023 in the ASB presentation room. 
Below is the video recording of that training for your convenience.  
 
ACCESS THE VIDEO HERE 
  
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1azoegPrYLGWuU7ynlP2SlWA7WfBmBogA/view?usp=sharing

